
 
 

 
SUMMER MATH AND READING ASSIGNMENTS 

FOR STUDENTS ENTERING GRADES 1-7 
 
The following is an overview of your child’s required math and reading assignments for the 

summer months. Please note that these assignments differ from our usual summer assignment 

format. 

 

SUMMER MATH ASSIGNMENTS 
 

Every student entering grades 1-7 will receive a Summer Solutions Math book in his or her bag 

on the June 8th supply pick-up day. This book has a total of 30 lessons.  Our suggestion would be 

to complete the first 15 lessons by July 15th and the last 15 lessons by August 15th in order to 

create a manageable work schedule. The lessons do not need to be completed until we return to 

school, however, so you can decide the schedule that works for your family.   

 

The Summer Solutions Math book should be turned in to your child’s homeroom teacher by 

Friday, September 4th.  We will communicate to you regarding any changes in mode of drop-off, 

as plans for fall learning are still being finalized at the state level. 

 

SUMMER READING ASSIGNMENTS 
 

Every student entering grades 1-7 is expected to complete a summer reading assignment.  

Students must read two books: 1 fiction and 1 non-fiction.  Students may choose the books that 

he or she reads, with the exception of students entering grade 6, who will receive a copy of 

Hatchet as the fiction book in their bag on June 8th.   

 

Upon completion of each book, students in grades 1-4 are asked to complete an activity from the 

Summer Reading Tic-Tac-Toe form, found on our website. Students in grades 5-7 are required to 

complete one fiction and one non-fiction book report form, also found on our website. Sixth 

grade students do not need to complete a report for Hatchet—they will work on assignments for 

the novel once we return to school in the fall. The completed book report forms must be turned 

in to your child’s homeroom teacher by Friday, September 4th.   

 

Book reports will count toward the first quarter reading grade. It will be noted on the narrative 

for students in grades 1-4. Students in grades 5-7 will be graded using the rubric found with the 

summer reading assignments on our website. 

 

We are confident that the summer math and reading assignments will help our students to keep 

their skills fresh, while also allowing for plenty of time to relax and refresh. 

 

We wish you and your family a wonderful summer! 


